
 

North American Police Work Dog Association           

 Dear Dave, 

On behalf of the North American Police Work Dog Association and its 2500 law enforcement K9 handler members, I would like to extend our 

heartfelt “THANKS” to you and your son for having your company’s K9 agility course available for our use during the 1999 NAPWDA National 

Workshop in Raytown, Missouri… 

I as well as the other NAPWDA Master Trainers and handlers present were impressed with the ease in which the equipment was able to be 

transported and set up. The construction materials made the equipment light weight yet extremely sturdy. Throughout the week many or the 

dogs at times would bang into the equipment, even the largest of K9’s, and yet at no time did any of the equipment break, show signs of 

weakness and most importantly, NEVER did any K9 or handler get hurt. This equipment has just the right amount of flexibility in it to prevent 

injuries from occurring. The areas where the K9 walks on are non slip in design. During the several days of rain we continued to use the 

equipment and at no time did any K9 have any problem with their footing on those surfaces… 

…I could not think of anything that would do a better job than your equipment… 

Knowing what the equipment is constructed of, seeing firsthand the quality craftsmanship you company has put into each piece…and seeing 

first hand its total performance, I and the North American Police Work Dog Association highly recommend this equipment to all law 

enforcement agencies, military, civilian, K9 teams, clubs and associations. Without any doubt, it is the finest equipment produced and available 

for our K9 training… 

        ~Jim Watson, 

           NAPWDA National Secretary 

           NAPWDA accredited Master Trainer    

            State of Ohio K9 Evaluator                                                 


